
 30th Anniversary of the

Convention on the Rights of the Child

16 to 27 September 2019
Opening on Monday 16 September 2019 at 1:30 p.m.

Palais des Nations
Salle des Pas Perdus, A Building, 3rd Floor EX
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I STAND UP FOR
	 MY RIGHTS.	    WILL YOU ? 	



The event is free and open to the public.
Please bring a photo identification with you. No parking available for non-accredited vehicles.
Palais des Nations - 8-14, Avenue de la paix - Geneva 10.  Entry: Pregny Gate

Tatiana Valovaya
Director-General of the United Nations Office at Geneva

Michelle Bachelet
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights

together with

The Committee on the Rights of the Child

have the pleasure to invite you to the opening of the exhibition

30th Anniversary of the Convention on the Rights of the Child

on Monday, 16 September 2019 at 1:30 p.m.

The exhibition will be held from 16 to 27 September 2019.

The exhibition displays the pledges made by States with respect to children’s rights, as well as 
national initiatives, in celebration of the 30th anniversary of the Convention on the Rights of 

the Child. For more information on the anniversary celebrations,
please visit: https://www.ohchr.org/EN/HRBodies/CRC/Pages/CRC30.aspx 

This exhibition was made possible through the generous support of the State of Qatar.

The Committee on the Rights of the Child is also grateful to Enfants du Monde (https://www.edm.ch/)              

for providing the globe.

All attendees are kindly requested to register at: 
http://reg.unog.ch/e/CRC
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